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Tanya, 
  
Initially I expected to stay within the parameters of “mini reporting”. Eventually it became clear that I 
was going to exceed what is allowed under Mini Reporting. At this point I called to inquire about 
switching to “Full Reporting”.  I was advised to submit the proper paperwork. It was explained that I 
was past the required date, but I would likely be permitted to switch. I notified both of my 
opponents of the switch via the US Mail. At this point I assumed I would be approved for Full 
Reporting and I moved on. Eventually I was informed that I was not approved. At no point did I 
attempt to hide any contributions. I was simply trying to win an election. Looking back I could have 
done things differently. However, I never intended to go beyond the Mini Reporting threshold. In my 
defense, this was my fourth campaign. Prior to this campaign I have never had any violations or 
issues with the PDC. My preference is to work this situation out as soon as possible. 
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